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Special Edition – Bird House Workshop 
 
 
The Horse Creek Ranch Homeowners Association is pleased to offer a workshop where HCR 
property owners can build bird houses. 
 
Date:  Friday, April 22, 2005 
Time:  6:00 PM 
Location: HCR homeowner Dick Van Dyke’s house 
  (15520 FM 107, with the American flag out front, 

near the intersection of  FM107 and Hwy 236) 
 
 
Bird houses?  The Wildlife Management Plan (WMP) that we’ve filed with the county and 
state require each property owner to fulfill three of seven “management practices” to sustain 
one of the wildlife species our plan dictates we support.  One of the species our plan supports 
is songbirds and one of the management practices is shelter (or houses); thus bird houses. 
 
The HCRHA will pay for the supplies to build these simple bird houses and we have the 
able assistance of property owners Dick Van Dyke and Doug Musel to show us how to do it.  
All you need to do is show up and be willing to work on bird houses that will be used on your 
HCR property. 
 
If you have questions, call either Dick Van Dyke (254.366.3855) or Roy Martin 
(254.717.8161). 
 
The HCRHA expresses thanks to Doug for researching and designing the houses, to Dick for 
sponsoring the workshop in his … workshop, and to Doug and Dick both for volunteering time 
and tools in showing us how to build them. 
 
We hope each of you can make it to the workshop and share some time with your neighbors 
as we build birdhouses, sawdust, and along the way, a community. 
 
 
 
Roy Martin 
HCRHA Board President 
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